
ITHACA #123 SUPPORTING FIRE PREVENTION PROGRAM  

Worshipful Master Bill Syckle presented a check on behalf of 

Ithaca Lodge #123 Free & Accepted Masons to Ithaca Fire Chief 

David Nelson. The funds provided will sponsor over 50 local 

children for the department's Fire Safety & Prevention Educa-

tion Program. The children will be given a tour of the trucks, 

get to meet some of the fire crew for a Q&A and also receive 

some relevant gifts. They will also be taught fire prevention and 

how to respond to an emergency along with having a written 

plan for their households in case of a fire.  
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